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June 5, 2008

TO ALL INTERESTED PARTIES:

On May 5, 2008, the Department of Commerce (“Department”) initiated an antidumping duty
investigation to determine whether citric acid and certain citrate salts from the People’s Republic of
China are being sold in the United States at less than fair value.  See Citric Acid and Certain Citrate
Salts from Canada and the People’s Republic of China: Initiation of Antidumping Duty
Investigations, 73 FR 27492 (May 13, 2008).

On May 20, 2008, the Department posted a letter and questionnaire on its website, dated May 23,
2008, requesting information on the quantity and U.S. dollar sales value of all exports to the United
States of citric acid and certain citrate salts.  See http://ia.ita.doc.gov/ia-highlights-and-news.html
(Canada, China: Citric Acid and Certain Citrate Salts).  As part of that posting, the Department noted
that it was extending the original May 27, 2008, deadline to June 12, 2008.

A copy of the May 23, 2008, letter and questionnaire is enclosed herein.  Due to unforeseen
circumstances, the Department was not able to issue the quantity and value questionnaire to the
exporters/producers named in the petition concurrently with the website posting.  As a result of the
delayed mailing, the Department is extending the due date for the response to the quantity and value
questionnaire; your response is now due to the Department no later than 5:00 p.m. on June 26, 2008.
This new deadline will be posted on the Department’s website.

We appreciate your attention to these matters.  Please contact the undersigned at 202-482-5849 or at
wendy.frankel@mail.doc.gov, if you have any questions or comments.

Sincerely, 

Wendy J. Frankel
Director
AD/CVD Enforcement, Office 8

Enclosure


